Fresh broccoli and cauliflower supplies have not caught up to demand as a
result of the early December freeze. Cauliflower was in the $20-$25 range,
depending upon quality and size; with broccoli still above $20, though some quotes
were in the high teens. The holidays and vegetable trays are expected to keep
demand solid, reported The Produce News



